
 

Peer Support 
Supervision 

RCNC Presents 

Challenges and Solutions 

 in the field of Peer Support 

In March we want to hear from you about the 

challenges you face as a Peer Support 

Specialist and provide topics for this year that 

will be helpful to you. Come share your ideas! 
Thursday, March 26th from 

11:00 A.M. – 12:30 P.M. 
RCNC will offer monthly supervision workshops for Peer 

Support Specialists and Recovery  Coaches 

1.5 hours CEU will be offered for the free trainings 

824 N. Bloodworth St. Raleigh, NC 27604 

Funding provided in part by NC Division 

of MHDDSAS and SAMHSA 


